
     
 

 

Spring Dates:      

Wednesday 6th  February:  Parents Phonics Session-  
Parents will be invited into school to see how your children  

learn their phonics, the letters and sounds that help them to read and write.   

More details will follow nearer the time. 

Friday 8th February : Non-Pupil Day, Staff Training Inset 

Friday 15th last day of term = Mufti Day £1pp 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February : Half-Term School Closed 

Monday 25th February : Back to school 

Thursday 2nd May SCHOOL CLOSED – Local Election  
 
COMMUNICATION HOME: 

PE is on Thursdays.  Please ensure your child has kit in school. 

Homework folders will be sent home on Fridays.  Little and often is the best way to establish 

a good routine with small meaningful rewards.  The children are very excited to have their folders 
and want to practise their writing.  Completion earns them a stamper and a full stamper book a 
Head Teacher’s special reward :)  
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 Spring Week 2 

 

Welcome back  
We have been learning the Traditional Tale of ‘The Three Little Pigs’ 
and have learnt to identify who the ‘characters’ are, where the ‘setting’ 
is and have even used colourful semantics to help us find some ‘verbs’, 
these are the ‘doing’ words and the ‘nouns’, the objects or things we 
find in our story, such as straw, sticks & bricks.  We have also made 
a story map together to help us remember the story without a book. 
Next Week:  We will continue learning the Traditional Tale of 
The Three Little Pigs but may change some of the characters !  

 

Amelia:  For telling us there are 3 little 

pigs in our story 
& 

 

James: For listening carefully and 

hearing all his ‘initial sounds’, such 

as ‘g’ for goat 

 Well Done to you both  

 

 

 

 


